
  

Except for the 18th, when we visited Wainibuka Secondary School and Nayavu 
Village, this was the best day of Rod’s entire trip. It was because of the hike but 
especially because we once again had a nice visit with some villagers to include 
three little boys (Popate, Ilai and Kubu), a sweet little girl (Iva), the chief 
representative (Polly), the woman helping us when we arrived (Kalesi), our 
guide (Melissa) and several others we didn’t catch the names of. What a 
beautifully traditional village Abaca Village is up in the mountains, sort of away 
from the rest of the world.  



  

Future pit crew, beautiful view down the valley and a dalo patch. 



  



  



 



  



  

Back at Abaca Village, we present our Yagona and then gather the mechanics together to help fix the tire. 



  

Kalesi and Melissa serving Yagona. No tanoa (wooden bowl to serve from) 
but we did get the coconut bilo (cup). After Yagona and talanoa (telling 
stories) we head back outside looking for our mechanics…who are 
entertaining themselves with a chicken and an egg. 



  



 

Moce (goodbye) Abaca. We will return again someday (sota tale) to take 
the long hike and see how our mechanics and new friends are faring. 



  

We returned home, bought some crepes, the cooks did some dancing in the kitchen, had a wonderful stay-at-home 
meal and then we went out to catch as much sunset as was available. It was a cloudy sunset, but still very pretty 
and a bunch of fun with friends (itokani) and family (matavuvale).  



  



 

 


